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Freeport Offers Shelter from Cold for Homeless  
 

The City of Freeport and the Salvation Army of Freeport Offer Shelter from the Cold for Area Homeless  
 
FREEPORT, TX – Freeport City officials and the Salvation Army of Freeport are taking steps to 
ensure that area homeless have a safe, warm place to shelter from the dangerously cold weather 
expected over the next several days. 
 
The City will provide a warming center at the Freeport Recreation Center, at 803 N Front Street, 
Freeport, TX 77541.  The warming center will open on Thursday, Feb. 11, 2021, at 7:00 pm. 
 
Cots and blankets will be provided while supplies last.  The Salvation Army will provide meals. 
COVID safety protocols will be observed.  

We ask our residents to partner with us in sharing this information if you know of someone in 
our community who needs a warm, safe place to shelter over the next few days.   

For more specific information please contact the Salvation Army of Freeport at 979-233-5420. 
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City of Freeport, Texas 

Ideally situated on the central Gulf Coast, the City of Freeport, Texas, is approximately 60 miles south of 
Houston and 45 miles southwest of Galveston in Brazoria County. Freeport is home to over 12,000 
residents who enjoy beautiful beaches, outstanding offshore fishing, and a welcoming, small-town 
atmosphere, and is part of the Brazosport, Southern Brazoria County area. 
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